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25/11/2024  15:36:412024/5134/T INT Victoria Howell Apologies, but I think the application may be an error.

We do not have a Beech tree in the back corner of our garden in the position pictured on the drawing. In fact 

we do not have any beech trees at the back of our garden, only Hornbeams and Leylandii!

I wonder if the application should be for 29 Parliamernt Hill?

Please feel free to contact us directly - Flat 1, 27 Parliament Hill.

With thanks.
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